
 

 
 

The parts affected are as follows:- 

 

4719270 2002-402 

4719281 2002-403 

4719293 2002-404 

4719300 2002-405 

2579871 2002-410 

The change is to correct an error in the marking regarding the current rating and does not affect the fit or 

function of the parts. Old and new parts can be used together and part numbers will not change. 

 

 

 

This change will be integrated over the next 6 to 12 months, delivery of old and new parts together is 

possible. 

 

If you require any further information then please let me know. 

 

With Best Regards, 

 

WAGO Limited 

 


